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On Heritage Day, the Public Servants Association (PSA) stands united with South Africans in celebrating the rich 
tapestry of cultures, traditions, and histories of the nation. 
 
For the PSA, this Day is an occasion to honour the heritage of public servants who, through decades of service, 
have carried the weight of service delivery of the nation on their shoulders. They are the silent custodians of 
democracy and the enablers of public services. Their work, often under immense pressure and with limited 
resources, has kept South Africa afloat. 
 
In 2025, the PSA also proudly commemorates 105 years of service excellence, a legacy forged through resilience, 
integrity, and steadfast defence of public-sector employees’ rights and interests. Since 1920, the PSA has been a 
voice for public servants, confronting injustice, influencing policy, and ensuring that the people who serve the 
nation are treated with the respect and dignity they deserve. 
 
On Heritage Day, the PSA calls on all South Africans to recognise that the nation’s cultural identity and progress 
are inseparable from the dedication of public servants. Just as heritage is passed from generation to generation, 
so too is the enduring spirit of service that has shaped the democracy. 
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